
 

 

 

SUMMER 2015 WEEK 11 

WB: Monday 29th June 2015 

 

House Points 
 

Totals so far this term 
 

Ruby   234  points 

Sapphire    232 points 

Emerald    232  points 

Amber   206  points 

 

Your Weekly 

NOTICES AND REMINDERS 

 Appointments for Parents Evenings have been sent home but if you have not received yours 

please let us know. 

 A reminder that netball club has now finished for the term. 

 We have two more swimming lessons left until the end of the term. The last lesson on Monday 

13th July will be the assessment session. 

BAG2SCHOOL 

We have a bag2school collection on Monday 13th July. Bags have been sent home but if you would like 

more please contact the office. Filled bags can be left at the school on Friday 10th July as it may be an 

early collection on the Monday, but  no earlier than Friday please as we do not have room to store them. 

THIS WEEK AT EAST ANSTEY 

Our second move-up/transition day went well with our new reception year joining us and year 6 spending 

the day at SMCC. Year 6 have been given their tutor groups and houses for SMCC and hopefully all the 

children are more prepared now for September. Mrs Forder also joined us on Friday to spend some time 

at the school and meet the children again. 

The Junior class had a successful trip to Rosemoor on Wednesday to learn more about seeds. The 

education officer there made a point of saying how well-behaved all the children were. Our thanks to 

Heather Warne for her help on the trip. 

MID DEVON GAZETTE  -  YEAR 6 LEAVERS PHOTO 

Our year 6s were photographed recently by Mid Devon Gazette for their ‘Leavers Issue’. The photo will 

be in the paper published on Tuesday 21st July. 

GOODBYE 

Our student teacher Aisling Reid has her last day with us on Monday. We would like to thank her for all 

her hard work over the term and wish her well in her future role as year 2,3 & 4 teacher at Kentisbeare 

Primary School. 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Some great news from recent events in East Anstey. The village fete raised an amazing £1588.34 and 

the organisers would like to say a massive thank you to everyone involved. It was a fantastic day with 

great community spirit. 

The organisers of Anstey Open Gardens would also like to thank everyone who supported the day which 

again was a great success and raised over £2500 for the church tower fund. A big thank you from them 

to the children and staff at school for producing such lovely art work. 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 
 

Mon 6 Jul   Parents Eve 1 

Mon 13 Jul   Parents Eve 2 

    Bag2School collection 

Fri 17 Jul   Talent Show 

Tue 21 Jul   Leavers Assembly and Summer Fete 

Wed 22 Jul   Last Day of Term 

Tue 1st Sep   Non-Pupil Day 

Wed 2nd Sep   Non-Pupil Day 

Thu 3rd Sep   Children return to school 
Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Summer Term Achievers 
 

Weekly Achievers 

 

Infant Achiever: Shanese 

 

Junior Achievers:  

Maths achievers:  Tom 

   Lydia 

 
 

English achievers: Gemma 

   Christopher 

  
 


